
Pattagansett Women’s Club 

 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

 

Welcome back to GNB!  What a year it has been.  Thankfully, it seems that the worst is behind 

us and we can look forward to a great summer.  The Board has been meeting over the year to 

keep everyone connected.  Thanks so much to our wonderful social chair, Vicki Piscatelli, for 

organizing all of our fun virtual activities.   

 

We hosted a new neighbor coffee and are so excited to have so many new people who are 

excited to join our community.  We hope to have our membership continue to grow. 

 

Our June general meeting will be a brunch this year on Saturday, June 26th, with catering 

provided by Perk on Main’s Crepe Truck. Watch for the flyer to sign up.  The cocktails parties 

are scheduled for July 10 and August 28th.  We still need one or a few families to host the 

August party.  The board members will gladly help with and guide you through the process. 

 

As the summer progresses, we will firm up plans for other fun social activities.  Watch your 

emails for details. 

 

The PWC Membership Registration Form is attached. Members who have paid their dues by 

June 30th will be included in the PWC Directory to be published and distributed in July. 

 

I am so happy that we can start returning to normal and enjoy a terrific summer at the beach. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Robin Knowles 

PWC President 

 

 

 

  


